Date: Friday, February 8, 2019 3:03:10 PM Yes, see you then. On Fri, Feb 8, 2019, 1:25 PM Brad Smith < Brad.J.Smith@usm.edu wrote: Yes, we are all set. Does 3:30pm still work for you? From: Jessica Howell < jessicahowell1121@gmail.com> Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 11:41 AM To: Brad Smith < Brad.J.Smith@usm.edu> Subject: Re: Use of Football Field Just touching base with you about Sunday. On Mon, Jan 28, 2019, 6:59 PM Jessica Howell <<u>jessicahowell1121@gmail.com</u> wrote: Sounds great, thank you! I really appreciate all your help On Mon, Jan 28, 2019, 3:13 PM Brad Smith < Brad.J.Smith@usm.edu wrote: Jessica, Good afternoon. This will not be a problem. You'll have approx. 30 minutes. Please text me once you are 30 minutes from the stadium and I'll make the arrangements. My cell is Thanks, Brad

From:

To: Subject: Jessica Howell Brad Smith

Re: Use of Football Field

From: Jessica Howell < jessicahowell1121@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 8:44 AM **To:** Brad Smith < Brad.J.Smith@usm.edu>

Subject: Use of Football Field

Good Morning,

My name is Jessica Howell and I'm emailing you today in hopes of being able to have my son's first birthday pictures done in the football stadium on Sunday, February 10 at 330. My husband and myself both are HUGE USM fans and would love to have the baby's pics made there. Any help would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks,

Jessica Howell